
Extra $150 Million Coming to 50 
LAUSD Schools!

Beginning in 2017-2018, new funds are being distributed to 50 

middle and high schools in LAUSD over 3 school years. 

These funds must be invested in resources and programs that 

support low-income students, English Learners, and foster 

youth.   

Use it or Lose it: Schools must spend all the funds received in 

the first two years of the settlement by June 30, 2019. 

The 50 schools were selected using criteria such as the number 

of high-need students, math scores, suspension rates, foster 

youth, and homelessness rates. 

Schools have already submitted their spending plans for the 

2017-18 and 2018-19 school years, BUT schools may submit 

amendments.

Did You Know?

Take Action Now!
To view your school's spending plan and learn how to advocate 

about these funds, please visit www.aclusocal.org/coco-v-lausd or 

contact Irene Rocha Rivera at irivera@aclusocal.org.


